From: OCC Inquests Registrar Office (SOLGEN) <occ.inquests.registraroffice@ontario.ca>
Sent: Friday, April 25, 2025 12:33 PM

To: Bergen, Frank

Cc: Stevenson, Kirsten <Kirsten.Stevenson@hamilton.ca>

Subject: Implementation of Jury Recommendations — GARLOW Inquest (Q2025-12)

IExternaI Email: Use caution with links and attachments

Dear Chief Bergen:

At the Inquest into the death of Robyn Garlow, the jury made recommendations that your
organization may be in a position to implement. Please see the attached letter of implementation as
well as a copy of the redacted verdict and recommendations. The verdict explanation is also available
for your reference.

We look forward to receiving a response from Hamilton Police Service.

Sincerely,

Dymond Parker-Wallace on behalf of the Registrar

Program Administrator, Inquests | Office of the Chief Coroner

Ministry of the Solicitor General | Ontario Public Service
| Dymond.Parker-Wallace@ontario.ca
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